
Christmas Dinner

Description

All SLAARC Members, 

This year’s SLAARC Christmas Dinner will take place at the Zukey Lake
Tavern on Sunday, December 10th 2023 starting at 6:30 p.m. 

I would appreciate it if you would send me an e-mail by Monday, November 20, 2023 telling me how
many people each of you are planning to bring to the Christmas Dinner Party   (please include yourself
in the number). 

The address and phone number of the Zukey Lake Tavern is:

Zukey Lake Tavern

5011 Girard Dr, Pinckney, MI 48169 

(810) 231-1441

Here is the direct link to the Zukey Lake Tavern Menu so you can look it over before going to the
Christmas Dinner Party:

Zukey Lake Tavern – http://www.zukeylaketavern.com/Menu_frameset.htm  There a links on this page
to download PDF files for their regular menu.

I am looking forward to seeing all of you at the Christmas Dinner.

73,

Mike Sharpe – W8XH

SLAARC President
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